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Secretary’s Report 2008

There were 123 members of the Biology Unit in good standing at the end of May 2008. We had 6
members join in the past year. We have had two resignations this year and one reinstatement. There are
33 members who have not paid their 2008 dues.
We published four issues of the journal, both in hard copy and posted on the Internet. Membership dues
were adjusted downwards this year for those who get the journal on the web. Fifty-four members are
currently getting it on the web. Between January 2006 and December 2007, the number of visits to the
web site increased from just over 300 to 600.
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